
 

 

 Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

   Week Ahead Information – w/c 16th May 2022 

Whole 

School 

Reminders 

 

Whole School Attendance -w/c 9th May 2022 = 98.2% 
Reminder - Please return your child's Jubilee bunting homework by Monday 16th May.  
 
We are encouraging walking, scooting or riding into school all next week. Therefore, on 
Thursday children can wear coloured or mismatching laces in their shoes or their favourite 
pair of sensible shoes or trainers (appropriate for school) for that day. They should wear 
their normal school uniform/ PE kit on that day too - this is NOT a non-uniform day.  
 

F2 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
F2AJD =98.8%   F2AMC =98.7 % 

 
 

Y1 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
1SH = 99.3%   1KE = 98.4% 
Reminder to complete the Oaktree challenges, more information is on seesaw. 
Phonics screening practice activities are on seesaw.  
Remember that our school trip to the Blue Planet Aquarium is on Tuesday, reminder that the 
children will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable bag (no glass bottles please) 
Reminder that it’s the Queen’s Jubilee Day on Friday 20th May, remember to wear red, white 
or blue.  
 
 

Y2 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
2LR/JL = 98%   2LH = 98.9% 
Year 2 children will be completing the Key Stage 1 SATs tests over the course of the next 2 
weeks. Papers will be sat in the mornings and only one paper will be sat on a given day. 
There are a total of 5 papers so tests won't be held every day. The tests show progress 
made from foundation stage onwards and help to inform school assessments. We are very 
proud of how hard the children have worked this year in all subjects. 

Y3 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
3ZM =100%   3HC =98% 
 

Y4 

 

Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
4LS =100%   4THC =99.3% 
Year 4 will be doing PE on Thursday only next week.  
 

Y5 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
5JC =96.3%   5BG/AM =95.3% 
 
Reminder that Bikeability begins next week. Please check your emails to ensure you are 
aware of the day your child is participating.  
 
On Tuesday, we will be walking to the Lady Lever Art Gallery to enjoy a workshop to 
celebrate the Queen's Jubilee. Children are expected to be in their school uniform with 
sensible footwear and a coat in case it rains.  
 



 

Y6 Weekly Attendance w/c 9th May 2022 
6FF =98%   6PS =97.9% 
 
We are incredibly proud of the children after their efforts and sensible, hard-working attitude 
this week. We hope that they all enjoy a relaxing weekend.  
 
During our science lessons next week, we will be investigating the effects of light and 
reflection.  
As part of our learning, we will be creating our own periscopes.  
If you have any empty cereal boxes at home, please bring them into school before Friday in 
order to support us in our periscope making 
 

 


